[image: qg3s]Cabinet – July 2008
Cabinet Budget Review Committee (CBRC) Membership
The Premier

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Cabinet considered a submission from the Premier regarding membership of the Cabinet Budget Review Committee (CBRC).  
2. Cabinet thanked Minister Schwarten for his membership and diligent work on CBRC.
3. Cabinet noted that Minister Wilson would become a CBRC member from 21 July 2008.

4. Attachments
· Nil.
image1.jpeg
Queensland
Government




